

Safe roads, reliable journeys, informed travellers

Emma Tinsley Via Email Stephen Williams Asset Manager Floor 9 The Cube 199 Wharfside Street Birmingham B1 1RN

Direct Line:

0121 678 8732

9 May 2013

Dear Emma Tinsley

GYPSY AND TRAVELLER SITE ALLOCATIONS DEVELOPMENT PLAN DOCUMENT SUBMISSION DRAFT APRIL 2013.

Thank you for your consultation on the above named draft of the Development Plan, which we received on the 5th April 2013.

Having reviewed the document the Highways Agency is satisfied that the proposed sites are unlikely to have a detrimental impact on the operation of the Strategic Road Network. Therefore, we do not wish to offer any objections to the proposals.

We note the draft status of the current Development Plan and request to be consulted on the finalised Development Plan Document.

Yours sincerely



Stephen Williams NDD Midlands

Email: stephen.williams@highways.gsi.gov.uk

